INFORMATION FOR BUS AND TRUCK DRIVERS

In order for us to accommodate the bands participating this year, we must ask that all bands follow parking instructions. Parking lot attendants will be on site to direct parking, and to maximize the use of our lots. Please bear in mind that the larger bands arrive later in the day and require a great deal of parking and setup room. We always do our best to accommodate everyone and we certainly hope to keep that tradition this year. Thanks in advance for your cooperation!

Security

It is strongly recommended that you keep at least one adult chaperone or driver in your bus/equipment parking area during your stay to ensure that the only students entering your busses are the students from your school.  Our security volunteers have no way of knowing which students are from your school and we cannot be responsible for stolen property.  Posting a chaperone or driver that knows your students at your vehicles is the best way to avoid theft from other students.

Exiting the school during the competition

Buses and trucks will exit via Arlington Boulevard and use the same route for entering the school.

Exiting the school after the awards ceremony
ALL BUSES AND TRUCKS WILL BE REQUIRED TO EXIT ON THE ROAD BEHIND THE STADIUM (MARVIN JARMAN ROAD.) This is for ease of traffic flow and safety reasons. You will exit via Marvin Jarman Road to Hooker Road.  There is a stop light here that will allow you to safely make a left on Hooker Road. The next intersection is Arlington Boulevard and Hooker Road where you may turn left or right at the light.

If you need additional instructions, someone at the Registration tent will be happy to help you.
